
Tuesday 25 February 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Welcome back to all our pupils today after the February long weekend. 

1. Staffing Update 

We have recently welcomed Ms Anderson, our new Learning Support Worker in the Support for 

Learning Department.   

Miss Leask, our PE teacher, has returned following her maternity leave, and is in the school on a 

Tuesday and Wednesday.  Miss Murray continues in her temporary PE instructor role on a Monday, 

Thursday and Friday. 

 

2. S3 Information Evening for Parents and Carers, Wednesday 05 February 2025 

Thank you to parents and carers who attended our recent online S3 into S4 Information Evening.  

Please note that all the presentations from the Information Evening are on our school website:  

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/sh/anderson/curriculum-2/course-information/  

 

3. Key Dates  

Date Event 

Thursday 06 March 2025. S4 into S5 Information Evening (online event).  Further 

information to follow. 

Monday 09 March 2025. S3 Reports handed out to pupils. 

Friday 04 April 2025. Last day of the term. 

Tuesday 22 April 2025. Start of the new term. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Robin Calder 

Head Teacher 
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